
NOTICE OF 
TEMPORARY 
CHANGES TO TRAFFIC 
CONDITIONS, OCEAN 
STEAMERS ROAD, 
PORT ADELAIDE
Temporary traffic changes on a section of 
Ocean Steamers Road, Port Adelaide, will 
come into effect on Friday 26 May 2006 to 
23 June 2006 (weather permitting) as part 
of overall work for Stages 2 and 3 of the 
Port River Expressway project. 

The changes will occur on a 100-metre 
section of Ocean Steamers Road, north of 
the intersection of Francis Street and Ocean 
Steamers Road, Port Adelaide. 

The temporary change in traffic conditions 
will enable land piling works for the 
Port River Expressway rail bridge to be 
undertaken in a timely and safe manner.  

Two-way traffic will be maintained 
throughout the duration of the works with 
a 25kph speed limit in place during normal 
construction hours of 7.00 am to 5.00 pm, 
Monday to Saturday. A 40kph speed limit 
will apply at all other times.

Partial lane closures will occur as these 
works progress, with signage and 
temporary traffic signals in place to direct 
motorists during the works. 

For further information on construction 
activities and changes to traffic conditions, 
please contact Abigroup by phoning 
1300 130 653. Alternatively, email 
portriver@abigroup.com.au or log onto the 
project website www.transport.sa.gov.au/
transport_network/projects/port_xpress.

Thank you for your cooperation and 
patience during construction.
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